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Dear Parents/Carers

We have an exciting day ahead of us on Wednesday 19" July 2023. This will be our whole school sports day.
Therefore, we are asking all students to wear their PE kits to school on this day.

Each year group will participate in at least one hour of sport throughout the day. Those students not
competing in all events will attend normal lessons after their year group has completed their sports activities.
Please ensure that your child brings a bottle of water to school for this event.

As a reminder for students to meet our expectations, please see the below images of our Academy’s PE kit:

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Ms V Creedon
Deputy Headteacher
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